
 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 
 
Today we celebrate the Feast of St. Teresa of Avila, 
Doctor of the church. She writes, 
 

Let nothing disturb you, 
Let nothing frighten you, 
All things are passing away: 
God never changes. 
Patience obtains all things 
Whoever has God lacks nothing; 
God alone suffices. 

 
—Excerpted from The Church's Year of Grace, Pius 
Parsch. 
 

 
 

 
School Office Hours:  
Monday - Friday 8am - 4 p.m. 
Please call beforehand to make appointments. 
 
 
 
 

  

 
● Friday, October 16th - ​NO SCHOOL​ - All 

Staff Retreat starting with 9 a.m. Mass at 
Sacred Heart Church   
 

● Tuesday, October 20th - Picture Day 
 

● Next Thursday or Friday - Special Harvest 
Surprise from the Parent Association  
 

● Look for an invitation for our Zoom 
International Rosary at the end of month. 

 
Healthy School Updates 
NEW REQUIREMENT 

 
In order to better protect our community, we will 
require ​written communication from a healthcare 
provider​ for any student or staff to come back to 
school after being absent for more than two days.  
You also have the option of quarantining  for 10 days 
and join our classes via the Distance Learning 
modality. 
 
As flu season sets upon us, it is very important for you 
to keep in communication with your healthcare 
provider. If your child has any symptom of COVID 
(which is very similar to the flu), then according to the 
updated Thurston County Public Health COVID-19 
pathway you should seek the advice of a healthcare 
provider. See 
https://tinyurl.com/ThurstonCountyUpdateCOVID 
 
Together we can fight the spread of all germs especially 
COVID-19!!  
 

 



 

Notes from the Office 

If your child has a medical or dental appointment 
during the day please call or email Mrs. Baker at 
office@holyfamilylacey.com​ before 9 a.m. that same 
morning. If you are unable to let us know before that 
we may not be able to have your child ready for their 
appointment. 

If you can cc your child’s teacher(s) as well we would 
appreciate that.  

 

Candygrams were a SWEET SUCCESS  
Thank you to each and every one of you for sending 
candygrams to your friends & teachers- sales totaled 

around $750! 
What will we do with this money? WE ARE 

PLANNING A ​SURPRISE​ FOR STUDENTS 

NEXT WEEK!  

 
 

  Do you have a ​flat-bed truck ​to help the PA 
haul a surprise next Wednesday or Thursday afternoon 
(Oct 21st/22nd)? Please email Crystal Etcheto at 
hfspa@holyfamilylacey.com​ to see what we need help 
with! 
 
 

Holy Family Business Network 

We are accepting submissions for the HFS website 
business directory. All current HFS families and 
alumni can list their business affiliation without 

charge. Send photos of your business card or a link to 
your website to: 

Hfsadvance@holyfamilylacey.com with the 
subject line: Business Directory 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

We need ​CASHIERS ​to help run the fair! You can 
help for just 1 hour, the morning, the early evening- 
Please let the PA know at ​hfspa@holyfamilylacey.com 
or sign up here: 

https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/H6EPl
Y5Xx 

In-person fair dates Nov 9-16th 

Online fair dates Nov 4th-19th 

In-person sales will be ​contactless​, with the students 
only using their E-Wallet money. (More info to follow 
on how to load $$ to your child's account) 

Proper COVID protocols such as wearing masks, 
maintaining social distancing, minimal touching of 
books unless purchasing, and sanitizing hands upon 
entry/exit of the fair will be followed. 

 

 

 
 

All Schools Livestream Mass  
with Archbishop Etienne 

 
October 20 @ 8:00 am - 9:00 am 

 
Tuesday, October 20th at 8:00 AM  
with host school, Eastside Catholic 

Deacon Scott Pickett, Campus Ministry lead 
 

Livestream link for the mass- 
https://vimeo.com/463479245 [vimeo.com] 

All are welcome!
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